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Question: 
 
What infection control protocols are in place for home care workers and who is responsible 
for monitoring these protocols, for example is it the subcontractor, the worker, or the 
staffing agency)?  
 
Answer: 
 
The Guide for Home Care Providers provides guidance on how to manage during the COVID-

19 Pandemic. The Guide is available on the Department of Health’s website at: 

www.health.gov.au/sites/default/files/documents/2020/05/coronavirus-covid-19-guide-for-

home-care-providers.pdf. 

 

Approved providers are responsible for ensuring that all subcontractors, workers or agency 

staff are aware of the infection control protocols.  

 

The Aged Care Quality and Safety Commission (Commission) ensures approved providers 

meet their obligations with respect to the Aged Care Quality Standards. Approved home 

care providers have COVID-19 response plans based on the Communicable Diseases 

Network of Australia (CDNA) infection control guidelines, and the Australian Health 

Protection Principal Committee (AHPPC) advice on visits to vulnerable groups. A Regulatory 

Response to COVID-19 Statement (published 2 April 2020), which outlines the approach to 

minimise infection risks to consumers and staff, is available from: 

www.agedcarequality.gov.au/acqsc-regulatory-response-covid-19-statement-ms-janet-

anderson-psm-aged-care-quality-and-safety-commissioner.  

 





 


